
The Medical Missionaries of Mary
Invite you to join us at the

“Daring to Hope” Photography Exhibition

Commemorating Mother Mary’s anniversary on 27th January, 2024 the MMMs are hosting a photographic Exhibition 
in Drogheda, created by The Association of Leaders of Missionaries and Religious of Ireland (AMRI).  This photography 

reflects the social history of the journey of some Irish Religious Sisters in Ireland and overseas between 1923-2023.  
Throughout the last 100 years, the focus of Sisters was to go where there was the most need.  This is a tribute in images 
to their devotion.  The MMM Sisters are part of this journey and are included along with several other congregations. 

There will be a short input on Saturday, 27th January given by Sr. Brigid Corrigan, MMM at 3pm in the Auditorium on 
the pioneering work of MMM across the years.

Date: 24th - 27th January, 2024
Time: 12 noon to 5:45 PM

No charge for admission

Location: The MMM Motherhouse Auditorium,
Beechgrove, Hardman’s Gardens, 
Drogheda, Co Louth, A92 XKX0

For more information on the Exhibition visit:
https://www.daringtohope.ie

For more information on the MMM visit:
https://www.mmmworldwide.org
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